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Vote by mail is important because it grants the freedom to sit down at home without 

pressure, read the voter's manual, look up information online, and fill out my ballot in 

a really informed state of mind. I can then mail or drop my ballot at a ballot box on the 

way to work knowing it's secured my secrecy was protected. If I approach a ballot 

box and feel uncomfortable with anyone nearby, I can try again the next day or go to 

a different location and it's rarely more than a 2 minute errand.  

Finding the time to visit a vote in person location which requires waiting in line and 

then allowing enough time to fill out the ballot can be difficult for a full time employee 

who also has children that they have to get ready for school.  

 

I would vote no on SB210. 


